
PRIME MINI STER
ICELAND

Reykjavík 15 March 2019

Dear Prime Minister,

On behalf of my government and the people if Iceland, I wish to express my deepest
condolences over the killing of innocent people at the mosques in Christchurch.

This event has shocked all of us and we send the families and relatives of the victims our
warmest wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Jacinda Ardem

Prime Minister of New Zealand


